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As recognized, adventure as well as experience practically lesson, amusement, as competently as concord can be gotten by just checking out a books Leadership Presence
Kathy Lubar after that it is not directly done, you could take on even more regarding this life, going on for the world.
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and all those who have a stake in the integrity and success of our corporations.
Self-Care for New and Student Nurses Dorrie K. Fontaine 2021-04-09 Self-Care for
New and Student Nurses presents techniques to prepare you for stressors present
now and those to come. No matter where you are in your nursing career, this book
offers you multiple ways to prioritize your own mental, physical, and emotional
health.
The Contrarian's Guide to Leadership Steven B. Sample 2003-04-18 In this offbeat
approach to leadership, college president Steven B. Sample-the man who turned the
University of Southern California into one of the most respected and highly rated
universities in the country-challenges many conventional teachings on the subject.
Here, Sample outlines an iconoclastic style of leadership that flies in the face
of current leadership thought, but a style that unquestionably works,
nevertheless. Sample urges leaders and aspiring leaders to focus on some key
counterintuitive truths. He offers his own down-to-earth, homespun, and often
provocative advice on some complex and thoughtful issues. And he provides many
practical, if controversial, tactics for successful leadership, suggesting, among
other things, that leaders should sometimes compromise their principles, not read
everything that comes across their desks, and always put off decisions.
Leadership Presence (HBR Emotional Intelligence Series) Harvard Business Review
2018-04-17 Lead with charisma and confidence. Many leaders consider "executive
presence" a make-or-break factor in high-powered promotions. But what is this
elusive quality, and how do you develop it? This book explains how to build the
charisma, confidence, and decisiveness that top leaders project. Whether you're
delivering a critical presentation or managing a hectic meeting, you'll be
inspired to approach the situation with new strength. This volume includes the
work of: Deborah Tannen Amy J. C. Cuddy Amy Jen Su This collection of articles
includes "Deconstructing Executive Presence," by John Beeson; "How New Managers
Can Send the Right Leadership Signals," by Amy Jen Su; "To Sound Like a Leader,
Think About What You Say, and How and When You Say It," by Rebecca Shambaugh;
"Connect, Then Lead," by Amy J. C. Cuddy, Matthew Kohut, and John Neffinger; "The
Power of Talk: Who Gets Heard and Why," by Deborah Tannen; and "Too Much Charisma
Can Make Leaders Look Less Effective," by Jasmine Vergauwe, Bart Wille, Joeri
Hofmans, Robert B. Kaiser, and Filip De Fruyt. HOW TO BE HUMAN AT WORK. The HBR
Emotional Intelligence Series features smart, essential reading on the human side
of professional life from the pages of Harvard Business Review. Each book in the
series offers proven research showing how our emotions impact our work lives,
practical advice for managing difficult people and situations, and inspiring
essays on what it means to tend to our emotional well-being at work. Uplifting and
practical, these books describe the social skills that are critical for ambitious
professionals to master.
The Handbook of Mentoring at Work Belle Rose Ragins 2007-10-09 ...a comprehensive
overview of the current state of research, theory and practice drawn from the
leading scholars and practitioners who have advanced our understanding of
mentoring in the workplace... The Handbook of Mentoring at Work; Research, Theory,
and Practice, provides a definitive guide that not only informs the field, but
also extends it in three critical ways: Chronicles the current state of knowledge
of mentoring and identifies important new areas of research: The Handbook begins
with offering an extensive, cutting-edge and in-depth review of core topics in

Brotopia Emily Chang 2018-02-06 Instant National Bestseller "Excellent." --San
Francisco Chronicle "Brotopia is more than a business book. Silicon Valley holds
extraordinary power over our present lives as well as whatever utopia (or
nightmare) might come next." --New York Times Silicon Valley is a modern utopia
where anyone can change the world. Unless you're a woman. For women in tech,
Silicon Valley is not a fantasyland of unicorns, virtual reality rainbows, and 3Dprinted lollipops, where millions of dollars grow on trees. It's a "Brotopia,"
where men hold all the cards and make all the rules. Vastly outnumbered, women
face toxic workplaces rife with discrimination and sexual harassment, where
investors take meetings in hot tubs and network at sex parties. In this powerful
exposé, Bloomberg TV journalist Emily Chang reveals how Silicon Valley got so
sexist despite its utopian ideals, why bro culture endures despite decades of
companies claiming the moral high ground (Don't Be Evil! Connect the World!)--and
how women are finally starting to speak out and fight back. Drawing on her deep
network of Silicon Valley insiders, Chang opens the boardroom doors of maledominated venture capital firms like Kleiner Perkins, the subject of Ellen Pao's
high-profile gender discrimination lawsuit, and Sequoia, where a partner once
famously said they "won't lower their standards" just to hire women. Interviews
with Facebook COO Sheryl Sandberg, YouTube CEO Susan Wojcicki, and former Yahoo!
CEO Marissa Mayer--who got their start at Google, where just one in five engineers
is a woman--reveal just how hard it is to crack the Silicon Ceiling. And Chang
shows how women such as former Uber engineer Susan Fowler, entrepreneur Niniane
Wang, and game developer Brianna Wu, have risked their careers and sometimes their
lives to pave a way for other women. Silicon Valley's aggressive, misogynistic,
work-at-all costs culture has shut women out of the greatest wealth creation in
the history of the world. It's time to break up the boys' club. Emily Chang shows
us how to fix this toxic culture--to bring down Brotopia, once and for all.
Authentic Leadership Bill George 2003-08-01 In the wake of continuing corporate
scandals there have been few, if any, CEOs that have stepped forward as models of
"doing things right"—except the former chairman and CEO of Medtronic, Bill George.
George has become the unofficial spokesperson for responsible leadership—in
business, the media, and academia. In Authentic Leadership Bill George makes the
case that we do need new leaders, not just new laws, to bring us out of the
current corporate crisis. He persuasively demonstrates that authentic leaders of
mission-driven companies will create far greater shareholder value than
financially oriented companies. During George's twelve-year leadership at
Medtronic, the company's market capitalization soared from $1.1 billion to $460
billion, averaging 35% per year. George candidly recounts many of the toughest
challenges he encountered -- from ethical dilemmas and battles with the FDA to his
own development as a leader. He shows how to develop the five essential dimensions
of authentic leaders—purpose, values, heart, relationships, and self-discipline.
Authentic Leadership offers inspiring lessons to all who want to lead with heart
and with compassion for those they serve. Bill George helps readers answer vital
questions such as: What should I do when my personal values conflict with company
business values? How do I make trade-offs between the needs of my customers, my
employees, and my company's shareholders? Do I really want to devote my talents to
business? Authentic Leadership provides a tested guide for character-based leaders
leadership-presence-kathy-lubar
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mentoring research, such as diversity in mentoring relationships, learning
processes in mentoring relationships, formal mentoring, peer mentoring,
socialization and mentoring, leadership and mentoring, dysfunctional mentoring,
personality and mentoring, and electronic mentoring. Extends the theoretical
horizon of mentoring: The theoretical section of the Handbook builds and extends
mentoring theory by drawing on a diverse and rich literature of related theories,
such as network theory, adult development theory, relational theory, communication
theory, personal change theory, work-family theory and theories of emotional
intelligence. Builds a bridge between the practice and study of mentoring: The
Handbook includes chapters that address not only formal mentoring programs, but
also mentoring practices that relate to leadership development programs, diversity
programs and international perspectives. The Handbook is a "must-have" reference
for understanding the key debates and issues facing mentoring scholars and
practitioners, and provides a theory-driven road map to guide future research and
practice in the field of mentoring.
Partnering Jean Oelwang 2022-03-10 Some of the most successful people in the world
all have a secret power: their partnerships. Our individualistic society has
created a cult of self-interest. The result: fear, division, and domination, which
has crushed our ability to relate meaningfully to each other and diminished our
ability to innovate and collaborate. Jean Oelwang, founding CEO and Trustee of
Virgin Unite, has interviewed over 60 business and life partnerships - including
Desmond and Leah Tutu, and Ben and Jerry - revealing how to nurture relationships
with depth and purpose. These kinds of deep connections have a profound ripple
effect on everything we do, supporting us to achieve more, withstand anything and
amplify impact. Enduring partnerships are the foundation of a meaningful life as
well as the backbone of any successful organisation. In this book she unpicks the
values that connect great partners, offering practical tools for staying in sync,
disagreeing respectfully and a blueprint for expanding small partnerships into
large-scale collaborations. Packed with wisdom to nourish the relationships that
give us strength and meaning, Partnering is a call-to-action for individuals
resisting individualism to lead with purpose and impact.
Leadership Presence Kathy Lubar 2004-10-14 BRING THE TECHNIQUES OF THE STAGE TO
THE BOARDROOM. For more than a decade, Belle Linda Halpern and Kathy Lubar have
applied the lessons and expertise they have learned as performing artists to the
work of their company, The Ariel Group. Halpern and Lubar have helped tens of
thousands of executives at major companies around the country and the globe,
including General Electric, Mobil Oil, Capital One, and Deloitte. In Leadership
Presence, they make their time-tested strategies available to everyone, from highprofile CEOs to young professionals seeking promotion. Their practical, proven
approach will enable you to develop the skills necessary to inspire confidence,
command respect, build credibility, and motivate others. Halpern and Lubar teach
you: • How to handle tough situations with heightened confidence and flexibility •
How to build your relationships to enhance collaboration and business development
• How to express yourself dramatically and motivate others • How to integrate your
personal values into communication to inspire others and become a more effective
leader Learning the skills of the true performance experts, readers will
understand why Leadership Presence is the key to dynamic and authentic leadership.
Leadership Presence Belle Linda Halpern 2003 A guide on how to develop leadership
skills builds on the lessons presented by the authors during their Ariel Group
seminars, covering such topics as handling tough situations with confidence,
building collaboration-enhancing relationships, and developing motivational
communication skills. 25,000 first printing.
Leading Without Authority Keith Ferrazzi 2020-05-26 The #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Never Eat Alone redefines collaboration with a radical new
workplace operating system in which leadership no longer demands an office, an
official title, or even a physical workplace. “An actionable methodology for any
team to thrive during the decade of exponential change ahead.”—Peter H. Diamandis,
founder of XPRIZE and Singularity University, bestselling co-author of Abundance,
Bold, and The Future Is Faster Than You Think In times of stress, we have a
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choice: we can retreat further into our isolated silos, or we can commit to “going
higher together.” When external pressures are mounting, and employees are working
from far-flung locations across the globe, says bestselling author Keith Ferrazzi,
we can no longer afford to waste time navigating the complex chains of command or
bureaucratic bottlenecks present in most companies. But when we choose the bold
new methodology of co-elevation as our operating model, we unlock the potential to
boost productivity, deepen commitment and engagement, and create a level of trust,
mutual accountability, and purpose that exceeds what could have been accomplished
under the status quo. And you don’t need any formal authority to do it. You simply
have to marshal a commitment to a shared mission and care about the success and
development of others as much as you care about your own. Regardless of your
title, position, or where or how you work, the ability to lead without authority
is an essential workplace competency. Here, Ferrazzi draws on over a decade of
research and over thirty years helping CEOs and senior leaders drive innovation
and build high-performing teams to show how we can all turn our colleagues and
partners into teammates and truly reboot the way we work together.
Valuation McKinsey & Company Inc. 2020-06-23 McKinsey & Company's #1 best-selling
guide to corporate valuation—the fully updated seventh edition Valuation has been
the foremost resource for measuring company value for nearly three decades. Now in
its seventh edition, this acclaimed volume continues to help financial
professionals around the world gain a deep understanding of valuation and help
their companies create, manage, and maximize economic value for their
shareholders. This latest edition has been carefully revised and updated
throughout, and includes new insights on topics such as digital, ESG
(environmental, social and governance), and long-term investing, as well as fresh
case studies. Clear, accessible chapters cover the fundamental principles of value
creation, analyzing and forecasting performance, capital structure and dividends,
valuing high-growth companies, and much more. The Financial Times calls the book
“one of the practitioners’ best guides to valuation.” This book: Provides
complete, detailed guidance on every crucial aspect of corporate valuation
Explains the strategies, techniques, and nuances of valuation every manager needs
to know Covers both core and advanced valuation techniques and management
strategies Features/Includes a companion website that covers key issues in
valuation, including videos, discussions of trending topics, and real-world
valuation examples from the capital markets For over 90 years, McKinsey & Company
has helped corporations and organizations make substantial and lasting
improvements in their performance. Through seven editions and 30 years, Valuation:
Measuring and Managing the Value of Companies, has served as the definitive
reference for finance professionals, including investment bankers, financial
analysts, CFOs and corporate managers, venture capitalists, and students and
instructors in all areas of finance.
Psychology and Industry Today Duane P. Schultz 1973
Never Make the First Offer Donald Dell 2009-08-20 "On a handshake, I've trusted
Donald Dell with my life." -Arthur Ashe, U.S. Open champion Good negotiators know
the rules. Great negotiators know when to break those rules. And then there are
the true master dealmakers, like the pioneering sports lawyer Donald Dell. Over
the last four decades, he has fought for some of the biggest stars in the worldMichael Jordan, Jimmy Connors, Patrick Ewing, Andy Roddick, Stan Smith, and dozens
of others. Dell is tough enough to look the general manager of the L.A. Lakers in
the eye and say, "We can talk about the weather or the movies or your sex life,
whatever you want, but we're not going any further until you make an opening
offer." On the other hand, he's shrewd enough to know when the managing partner of
the Chicago Bulls was about to lowball Michael Jordan by $40 million-unless Dell
could grab the advantage by naming his number first. Now Dell reveals the advanced
strategies and tactics that he has developed over a lifetime of high-stakes deals.
Whether you're making endorsement deals for superstars, negotiating your next
salary, or just trying to sell your old car, Dell's wisdom will help you get every
possible advantage.
Leadership Communication E. Bruce Harrison 2014-09-05 My graduate students like
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this book’s real-world focus on public relations as a strategic role in the Csuite. —Ron Culp, professional director, Public Relations & Advertising graduate
program, DePaul University; former Senior Vice President, Chief Communication
Officer, Sears Leadership in Communication is a cogent, bright, easily readable
definition of what corporate communicators do. More than that, it’s an uncommonly
careful look at how strategic communication defines, drives, and creates value for
a commercial enterprise—its employees, its owners, and those whom they serve.
—James S. O’Rourke, IV, PhD, Professor of Management, Mendoza College of Business,
University of Notre Dame The quality of leadership in any organization—business,
social, military, and government—is enhanced or limited by the quality of its
leadership communication. The authors assert that leadership is given force by
strategic communication that produces results required in competitive conditions.
For the professional in enterprise communication, this brings into focus two
questions: What is the relevance of communication in the leadership process of
reaching best achievable outcomes (BAOs)? And, how does the primary communication
professional attain expert in uence and success in a leadership position? This
book provides insights and guidance on functioning at the highest levels of the
corpo rate communications profession.
American Shaolin Matthew Polly 2007-12-27 The raucously funny story of one young
American's quest to become the baddest dude on the planet (and possibly find inner
peace along the way) Growing up a ninety-eight-pound weakling tormented by bullies
in the schoolyards of Kansas, Matthew Polly dreamed of one day journeying to the
Shaolin Temple in China to become the toughest fighter in the world, like Caine in
his favorite 1970s TV series Kung Fu. American Shaolin is the story of the two
years Matthew spent in China living, studying, and performing with the Shaolin
monks. The Chinese term for tough training is chi ku ("eating bitter"), and
Matthew quickly learned to appreciate the phrase. This is both the gripping story
of Matthew's journey and an intimate portrait of the real lives of the Shaolin
monks, who struggle to overcome rampant corruption and the restrictions of an
authoritarian government. Laced with humor and illuminated by cultural insight,
American Shaolin is an unforgettable coming-of- age story of one man's journey
into the ancient art of kungfu—and a poignant portrait of a rapidly changing
China.
How to Make it Big in the Seminar Business Paul Karasik 2004-12-21 How to Make It
Big in the Seminar Business is considered must have reading among consultants,
speakers, and seminar leaders. Fully updated and revised, this new edition is
packed with insider tips on determining fees, marketing, scheduling, presentation
technologies, and much more. It features new chapters on using the Web and other
new technologies to deliver seminars; marketing on the Web; developing coaching
services in conjunction with seminars; and E-mail newsletters. Readers get a fully
updated and expanded directory--listing the names, addresses, and telephone
numbers for hundreds of public seminar companies, corporate training companies,
speakers bureaus, and seminar websites.
Awakening Compassion at Work Monica Worline 2017-02-20 Caring Is a Competitive
Advantage Suffering in the workplace can rob our colleagues and coworkers of
humanity, dignity, and motivation and is an unrecognized and costly drain on
organizational potential. Marshaling evidence from two decades of field research,
scholars and consultants Monica Worline and Jane Dutton show that alleviating such
suffering confers measurable competitive advantages in areas like innovation,
collaboration, service quality, and talent attraction and retention. They outline
four steps for meeting suffering with compassion and show how to build a capacity
for compassion into the structures and practices of an organization—because
ultimately, as they write, “Compassion is an irreplaceable dimension of excellence
for any organization that wants to make the most of its human capabilities.”
Leading Up Michael Useem 2001-12-18 Eight true stories show that Leaders today
aren’t just bosses, they’re self-starters who take charge even when they haven’t
been given a charge. Upward leaders get results by helping their superiors lead.
They make sure that good ideas don’t die on the vine because a boss’s
understanding doesn’t reach down deep enough into the organization. Upward
leadership-presence-kathy-lubar

leadership assures that advice arrives from all points on the corporate compass,
not just from the top down. And it applies at every level: Even CEOs need to learn
about leading up because they ultimately answer to their boards. In Leading Up,
Michael Useem offers instructive accounts of this vital and unexplored facet of
leadership. Drawing on the extraordinary experiences of real people, Useem shows
us what happens when those not in charge rise to the challenge, and also what
happens when those who should step forward fail to do so: * Civil War generals
openly disrespected and frequently misinformed their commanders in chief, with
tragic consequences for both sides. * COO David Pottruck learned how to lead with
his superiors at Charles Schwab & Co. in order to radically change Schwab’s core
business. * Had he been able to convince his superiors of the dire situation in
Rwanda, United Nations commander Roméo Dallaire might have prevented the genocide
that claimed 800,000 lives. * The CEOs of CBS, Compaq, and British Airways
concentrated on leading down when they needed to lead up to their boards, too. The
result: All three were fired. * U.S. Marine Corps general Peter Pace reconciled
conflicting priorities while reporting to six bosses with varying agendas by
keeping all of them informed and challenging them when necessary. * Mount Everest
mountaineers admitted they might have protected themselves and others from harm
during a fateful ascent if only they had questioned their guides’ flawed
instructions and decisions. * Even in government, representatives often need to
first strike a deal, then lead their bosses to embrace it, as examples from the
United States and Argentina illustrate. * No one ever had a tougher job of leading
up than Old Testament prophets Moses, Abraham, and Samuel, who interceded with the
ultimate authority. Leading up is not the same as managing up. Managing up is
running the office; leading up is taking the reins and exceeding what’s expected.
As hierarchies everywhere shed much of their rigidity, upward leadership at all
levels becomes more possible—and more necessary. Leading Up is a call to action.
It asks us to build on the best in everybody’s nature, and it offers a pragmatic
blueprint for doing so.
Liquid Leadership Brad Szollose 2010-10-01 Leaders can transform the generation
gap in the workforce into an engine for generating maximum performance. Easing the
tensions between generations in the workforce demands a new type of leadership,
one based on adaptability, transparency, and strength. With his actionable
program, Brad Szollose shares the wisdom and the tools necessary for anyone to
acquire the flexibility and insight of a liquid leader. This wide-ranging
discussion by a pioneering Internet entrepreneur provides an entirely new
perspective on the major factors affecting businesses today. The author reveals
seven immutable laws that can enable any leader to maximize the effectiveness of
any organization. From placing people first to leaving a lasting legacy, the
liquid leader knows just the right techniques to motivate individuals to perform
at their best. Liquid Leadership will help readers avoid getting caught up in a
workforce culture clash and learn how a dynamic approach to everything from
communication to social commitment can bridge the culture gap.
Coaching for Improved Work Performance Ferdinand F. Fournies 1987 With this
handbook, managers at all levels will be able to use face-to-face coaching
procedures with their subordinates to obtain immediate, positive results &
eliminate self-destructive employee behavior. These are the practical techniques
managers can use to get employees to stop doing what they shouldn't be doing &
start doing what they should. The ideas presented here are immediately
understandable & simple to apply.
Leadership Presence Kathy Lubar 2004
The Executive and the Elephant Richard L. Daft 2010-08-02 Lessons for leaders on
resolving the ongoing struggle between instinct and the creative mind Kings, heads
of government, and corporate executives lead thousands of people and manage
endless resources, but may not have mastery over themselves. Often leaders know
that right action is important, but have little (if any) understanding of what
prevents them from acting in accordance with their intentions. In this important
book, leadership expert Richard Daft portrays this dilemma as a struggle between
instinct (elephant) and intention (the executive) using the most current research
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on the intentional vs. the habitual mind to explain how this phenomenon occurs.
Based on current research and real-life examples Offers leaders a method for
directing themselves more productively Written by an expert in leadership,
organizational performance, and change management Through real-life examples and
recent studies in psychology, management and Eastern spirituality Daft provides
guidance to all of us who struggle finding our own balance and cultivating the
behavior of others.
The 9 Ways of Working Michael J. Goldberg 1999-04-22 The Enneagram -- a system
based on nine personality types -- is a uniquely powerful approach to
understanding why people behave the way they do. The 9 Ways of Working teaches how
to recognize the personality types of everyone you work with -- colleagues,
clients, consultants, and the boss -- and use that information to understand how
those people manage, make decisions, resolve or create conflicts, and more.
Making It Happen Peter Sheahan 2011-04-05 The world is not short of ideas, but it
is short of people who know how to carry them out. "Making It Happen" unravels the
process of taking a good idea and turning it into a successful venture. Author
Peter Sheahan guides the reader through the five competencies that will enable you
to understand and utilize the forces that drive buyers' behavior, break through
mental barriers and effectively position your offer in the market. Whether you are
looking to start a business, get promoted or launch a social movement, this book
will streamline your thinking so you can finally turn your good ideas into great
results. Peter Sheahan has a reputation for making it happen fast. By 30, he had
established two international multimillion-dollar consulting practices and
authored five books, including the bestsellers "Generation Y" and "Fl!p." Let him
share with you the strategies that make Google, BMW and Goldman Sachs his clients.
Executive Presence Sylvia Ann Hewlett 2014-06-03 Are you “leadership material?”
More importantly, do others perceive you to be? Sylvia Ann Hewlett, a noted expert
on workplace power and influence, shows you how to identify and embody the
Executive Presence (EP) that you need to succeed. You can have the experience and
qualifications of a leader, but without executive presence, you won't advance. EP
is an amalgam of qualities that true leaders exude, a presence that telegraphs
you're in charge or deserve to be. Articulating those qualities isn't easy,
however. Based on a nationwide survey of college graduates working across a range
of sectors and occupations, Sylvia Hewlett and the Center for Talent Innovation
discovered that EP is a dynamic, cohesive mix of appearance, communication, and
gravitas. While these elements are not equal, to have true EP, you must know how
to use all of them to your advantage. Filled with eye-opening insights, analysis,
and practical advice for both men and women, mixed with illustrative examples from
executives learning to use the EP, Executive Presence will help you make the leap
from working like an executive to feeling like an executive.
Mobile Museums Felix Driver 2021-04-19 Mobile Museums presents an argument for the
importance of circulation in the study of museum collections, past and present. It
brings together an impressive array of international scholars and curators from a
wide variety of disciplines – including the history of science, museum
anthropology and postcolonial history - to consider the mobility of collections.
The book combines historical perspectives on the circulation of museum objects in
the past with contemporary accounts of their re-mobilisation, notably in the
context of Indigenous community engagement. Contributors seek to explore processes
of circulation historically in order to re-examine, inform and unsettle common
assumptions about the way museum collections have evolved over time and through
space. By foregrounding questions of circulation, the chapters in Mobile Museums
collectively represent a fundamental shift in the understanding of the history and
future uses of museum collections. The book addresses a variety of different types
of collection, including the botanical, the ethnographic, the economic and the
archaeological. Its perspective is truly global, with case studies drawn from
South America, West Africa, Oceania, Australia, the United States, Europe and the
UK. Mobile Museums helps us to understand why the mobility of museum collections
was a fundamental aspect of their history and why it continues to matter today.
Praise for Mobile Museums 'This book advances a paradigm shift in studies of
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museums and collections. A distinguished group of contributors reveal that
collections are not dead assemblages. The nineteenth and twentieth centuries were
marked by vigorous international traffic in ethnography and natural history
specimens that tell us much about colonialism, travel and the history of knowledge
– and have implications for the remobilisation of museums in the future.’ –
Nicholas Thomas, University of Cambridge 'The first major work to examine the
implications and consequences of the migration of materials from one scientific or
cultural milieu to another, it highlights the need for a more nuanced
understanding of collections and offers insights into their potential for future
re-mobilisation.' – Arthur MacGregor
It's Not About You John David Mann 2012-08-02 'A manifesto for twenty-firstcentury leadership packaged in a fun and engaging story. Buy this book and get it
in the hands of everyone in your company' Darren Hardy, publisher, Success
magazine Ben is a young manager who has been charged with persuading 500 employees
to agree to a merger. Facing an impossible battle, he seeks the advice of an old
friend, who introduces him to eccentric Aunt Elle. In the week leading up to the
crucial employee vote, Aunt Elle teaches Ben about the power of influence and
positive persuasion. Ben also meets with the company's top executives, coming back
with a new leadership lesson each time. Ben finally learns the critical principle
so many people in power fail to grasp: it's not about me, it's about you. Written
with a light touch and filled with practical advice, this book will resonate with
all who aspire to influential leadership.
Crossing the Unknown Sea David Whyte 2002-04-02 Crossing the Unknown Sea is about
reuniting the imagination with our day to day lives. It shows how poetry and
practicality, far from being mutually exclusive, reinforce each other to give
every aspect of our lives meaning and direction. For anyone who wants to deepen
their connection to their life’s work—or find out what their life’s work is—this
book can help navigate the way. Whyte encourages readers to take risks at work
that will enhance their personal growth, and shows how burnout can actually be
beneficial and used to renew professional interest. He asserts that too many
people blindly trudge through a mediocre work life because so many “busy” tasks
prevent significant reflection and analysis of job satisfaction. People often turn
to spiritual practice or religion to nurture their souls, but overlook how work
can actually be our greatest opportunity for discovery and growth. Crossing the
Unknown Sea combines poetry, gifted storytelling and Whyte’s personal experience
to reveal work’s potential to fulfill us and bring us closer to ultimate freedom
and happiness.
The Confident Leader: How the Most Successful People Go From Effective to
Exceptional Larina Kase 2008-09-07 "This groundbreaking book will become a
classic. I'll be recommending it to all of my readers.” -Kevin Hogan, author of
The Psychology of Persuasion New York Times bestselling author Larina Kase
explains how to accomplish the things you think you can't, but really wish you
could . . . Many people who want to advance in their career or business are faced
with an innate fear of change--even positive change that could move them forward.
Using cutting-edge research to help readers become true leaders in their fields,
Larina Kase provides strategies to help readers move out of their comfort zones
and better distinguish the positive decisions and actions that will dramatically
propel their success. She includes interviews with top business thinkers such as
Seth Godin, Joe Vitale, Annie McKee, and Tim Sanders. Apply the lessons in this
book to: Discover why you don’t do what you need to do Empower yourself and others
to stay motivated Transform fear of change into a positive driver for success Face
uncomfortable situations with grace and poise “Imagine what you could accomplish
with the confidence of the world’s top leaders . . . Read this book for a step-bystep plan to make it happen.” —Dr. Joe Vitale, author of The Key “The success of
coaches, clients, and self-help aficionados, in particular, will dramatically
increase after putting Larina’s powerful wisdom to work.” —Marilee Adams, Ph.D.,
author of Change Your Questions, Change Your Life
Leaves Falling Gently Susan Bauer-Wu 2011-09-01 A life-limiting illness may have
taken hold of your body, but you can still live more fully and openly than ever
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before. You can enrich your life by exploring ways to make peace with yourself and
deepen connections with friends and family. This book will help you reap the
benefits of mindfulness and acceptance, one day at a time. Leaves Falling Gently
is a comforting guide to the mindfulness and compassion practices that will help
you embrace the present moment, despite your illness. With each simple practice,
you’ll deepen your appreciation for the experiences that bring you joy and enhance
your capacity for gratitude, generosity, and love. As you work through each
personal reflection and guided meditation, you’ll regain the strength to live
fully, regardless of the changes and challenges that come.
Impact Tim Irwin 2014-02-04 New York Times bestseller For more than 25 years,
organizational psychologist and management consultant Dr. Tim Irwin has worked
with thousands of leaders in well-known global companies. He knows most leaders
work for recognition and advancement and they want more challenge and
responsibility. He's also found this to be true: Most of us want to make a
positive difference through our work and to have our lives count for something
more than simply making a living. We want to make an impact. Yet when we look
around our organizations, we don't see many leaders who have real impact. We see
them just managing the daily rat race. Somewhere along the line, many began
working for money instead of for meaning, for status instead of for a lasting
legacy. In Impact, Irwin identifies the principles and beliefs that lead to great
leadership—ways in which you can grow and thrive and be trusted by others. Learn
how to be the kind of leader that motivates others in meaningful work and great
accomplishments and what you can do to stay on track so you avoid a path of
personal destruction so many leaders go down today. Accessible, humorous, and
engaging, Irwin's latest book shows you how to live the vision you began your
career with and then finish strong for a lasting impact, the hope of every great
leader.
TouchPoints Douglas Conant 2011-04-12 A fresh, effective, and enduring way to
lead—starting with your next interaction Most leaders feel the inevitable
interruptions in their jam-packed days are troublesome. But in TouchPoints, Conant
and Norgaard argue that these—and every point of contact with other people—are
overlooked opportunities for leaders to increase their impact and promote their
organization's strategy and values. Through previously untold stories from
Conant's tenure as CEO of Campbell Soup Company and Norgaard's vast consulting
experience, the authors show that a leader's impact and legacy are built through
hundreds, even thousands, of interactive moments in time. The good news is that
anyone can develop "TouchPoint" mastery by focusing on three essential components:
head, heart, and hands. TouchPoints speaks to the theory and craft of leadership,
promoting a balanced presence of rational, authentic, active, and wise leadership
practices. Leadership mastery in the smallest and otherwise ordinary moments can
transform aimless activity in individuals and entropy in organizations into
focused energy—one magical moment at a time.
The Art Of Innovation Tom Kelley 2016-06-16 There isn't a business that doesn't
want to be more creative in its thinking, products and processes. In The Art of
Innovation, Tom Kelley, partner at the Silicon Valley-based firm IDEO, developer
of hundreds of innovative products from the first commercial mouse to virtual
reality headsets and the Palm hand-held, takes readers behind the scenes of this
wildly imaginative company to reveal the strategies and secrets it uses to turn
out hit after hit. Kelley shows how teams: -Research and immerse themselves in
every possible aspect of a new product or service -Examine each product from the
perspective of clients, consumers and other critical audiences -Brainstorm best
when they are focussed, being physical and having fun The Art of Innovation will
provide business leaders with the insights and tools they need to make their
companies the leading-edge top-rated stars of their industries.
Strategic Compensation and Talent Management Jed DeVaro 2020-03-31 This engaging
core textbook on compensation develops a market-driven perspective, written with
managers in mind.
Business Intelligence For Dummies Swain Scheps 2011-02-04 You're intelligent,
right? So you've already figured out that Business Intelligence can be pretty
leadership-presence-kathy-lubar

valuable in making the right decisions about your business. But you’ve heard at
least a dozen definitions of what it is, and heard of at least that many BI tools.
Where do you start? Business Intelligence For Dummies makes BI understandable! It
takes you step by step through the technologies and the alphabet soup, so you can
choose the right technology and implement a successful BI environment. You'll see
how the applications and technologies work together to access, analyze, and
present data that you can use to make better decisions about your products,
customers, competitors, and more. You’ll find out how to: Understand the
principles and practical elements of BI Determine what your business needs Compare
different approaches to BI Build a solid BI architecture and roadmap Design,
develop, and deploy your BI plan Relate BI to data warehousing, ERP, CRM, and ecommerce Analyze emerging trends and developing BI tools to see what else may be
useful Whether you’re the business owner or the person charged with developing and
implementing a BI strategy, checking out Business Intelligence For Dummies is a
good business decision.
Becoming a Resonant Leader Annie McKee 2008-03-06 What distinguishes great
leaders? Exceptional leaders capture passion. They lead for real: from the heart,
smart and focused on the future, and with a commitment to being their very best.
As Annie McKee and Richard Boyatzis have shown in their bestselling books Primal
Leadership and Resonant Leadership, they create resonance with others. Through
resonance, leaders become attuned to the needs and dreams of people they lead.
They create conditions where people can excel. They sustain their effectiveness
through renewal. McKee, Boyatzis, and Frances Johnston share vivid, real-life
stories illuminating how people can develop emotional intelligence, build
resonance, and renew themselves. Reflecting twenty years of longitudinal research
and practical wisdom with executives and leaders around the world, this new book
is organized around a core of experience-tested exercises. These tools help you
articulate your strengths and values, craft a plan for intentional change, and
create resonance with others. Practical and inspiring, Becoming a Resonant Leader
is your hands-on guide to developing emotional intelligence, renewing and
sustaining yourself and your relationships, and taking your leadership to a whole
new level. This book is ideal for anyone seeking personal and professional
development and for consultants, coaches, teachers, and faculty to use with their
clients or students.
Make the Impossible Possible Bill Strickland 2007-12-31 “Success is the point
where your most authentic talents, passion, values, and experiences intersect with
the chance to contribute to some greater good.” --Bill Strickland According to
MacArthur Fellowship “genius” award winner Bill Strickland, a successful life is
not something you simply pursue, it is something that you create, moment by
moment. It is a realization Strickland first came to when, as a poor kid growing
up in a rough neighborhood of Pittsburgh, he encountered a high school ceramics
teacher who took him under his wing and went on to transform his life. Over the
past thirty years, Bill Strickland has been transforming the lives of thousands of
people through the creation of Manchester Bidwell, a jobs training center and
community arts program. Working with corporations, community leaders, and schools,
he and his staff strive to give disadvantaged kids and adults the opportunities
and tools they need to envision and built a better, brighter future. Strickland
believes that every one of us has the potential for remarkable achievement. Every
one of us can accomplish the impossible in our lives if given the right
inspiration and motivation to do so. We all make ourselves “poor” in one way or
another when we accept that we are not smart enough, experienced enough, or
talented enough to accomplish something. Bill Strickland works with the least
advantaged among us, and if he can help them achieve the impossible in their
lives, think what each of us can do. Among Bill Strickland’s beliefs: People are
born into this world as assets, not liabilities. It’s all in the way we treat
people (and ourselves) that determines a person’s outcome The sand in the
hourglass flows only one way. Stop going through the motions of living--savor each
and every day. Life is here and now, not something waiting for you in the future.
You don’t have to travel far to change the life you’re living. Bill grew up in the
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Pittsburgh ghetto, four blocks from where he came to build one of the foremost job
training centers in the world. He now speaks before CEOs and political leaders,
church congregations and civic leaders. You only need to change your thinking to
remake your world. Through lessons from his own life experiences, and those of
countless others who have overcome their circumstances and turned their lives
around, Make the Impossible Possible shows how all of us can build on our passions
and strengths, dream bigger and set the bar higher, achieve meaningful success and
help mentor and inspire the lives of others.
Managing from the Heart Hyler Bracey 2011-01-26 From the brain trust at The
Atlanta Consulting Group comes a simple method hailed as a revolution in
management practice: learning to care. Caring isn’t a frill. It delivers results.
And for some unenlightened managers, learning to care can be a matter of corporate
life or death. Managing from the Heart is the story of Harry Hartwell, a composite
character drawn from decades of the authors’ field experience on the front lines
of management reform. Known by his staffers as “the Abominable No Man,” Harry’s
remarkable transformation into a caring and compassionate manage offers an easyto-apply business parable—and an absolutely painless, one-of-a-kind learning
experience. Acquire the five principles of caring management. Your people will be
glad you did. And so will everyone who keeps an eye on your bottom line. Praise
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for Managing from the Heart “Outstanding! Delivers the right message at a critical
time.”—Lee A. Robbins, VP and CFO, Puritan Bennett “Five powerful principles, so
simple they are arresting. Their application by every manager can catapult a
company to new heights of greatness.”—Don M. Schrello, chairman, Schrello Direct
Marketing, Inc. “Much needed!”—Norman Vincent Peale “Managing from the Heart is a
gift you should give to yourself and your people. It outlines a beautiful
philosophy that if applied will not only impact human satisfaction in your
organization, but bottom line results.”—Kenneth Blanchard, Ph.D., co-author of The
One Minute Manager
The Selling of 9/11 D. Heller 2016-09-23 The Selling of 9/11 argues that the
marketing and commodification of the terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001,
reveal the contradictory processes by which consumers in the United States (and
around the world) use, communicate, and construct national identity and their
sense of national belonging through cultural and symbolic goods. Contributors
illuminate these processes and make important connections between myths of nation,
practices of mourning, theories of trauma, and the politics of post-9/11 consumer
culture. Their essays take critical stock of the role that consumer goods, media
and press outlets, commercial advertising, marketers and corporate public
relations have played in shaping cultural memory of a national tragedy.
Prisoners of Our Thoughts Alex Pattakos 2008-01-01
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